
March 31, 2017

David Tull, P.E.
Green Globe Environmental NM, LLC
8505 Paseo Alameda NE
Albuquerque, NM 87113


Re:	Galles Chevrolet
Erosion and Sediment Control Plan
Engineer’s Stamp Date 3-20-17 (H15E065)


Dear Mr. Tull,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 3-27-17 the above referenced plan is approved to be included in the SWPPP and to apply for an ESC permit for grading and Building Permit.  The plan is also approved to be included in the Work Order Construction plans.

	Please consider straw wattles or similar erosion protection on the slopes in the southwest area and grading the pond in the southwest corner early in the development process.

	Include a copy of this revised approved plan in the Building Permit set.  
Include a copy of the approved plan in the Work Order construction plans, if requested.


If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3420.


				Sincerely,
							

				Curtis Cherne, P.E.
				Principal Engineer, Stormwater Quality 
Planning Dept.
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